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OSCE PA FALL SESSION TO BE HELD IN VIENNA

- 06.01.2017

Trend (5 January 2017)

Anakhanum Hidayatova 

The next fall session of the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly (PA) will be held in Vienna, said the 
organization in a message posted on its website.

The 16th session, scheduled for Feb. 23-24, will be opened by OSCE PA President Christine 
Muttonen, as well as other high-ranking officials. During the session, participants will discuss 
political and military issues, as well as issues related to environment, economy and human rights.

An Azerbaijani delegation is also expected to attend the session.
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